
  

  

  

  

As we reflect on all the wonderful blessings made possible by your generosity, 

the seminarians, faculty and staff of Holy Trinity Seminary 

pause to give thanks to Almighty God for you. 

  

"We give thanks to God always for you all, 

constantly remembering you in our prayers." 

1 Thessalonians 1:2 
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FALL PARTY 

On Saturday, November 12, the seminarians enjoyed their annual fall party. The 
festivities kicked off with outdoor games including frisbee, spikeball, and a cornhole 
tournament. With the assistance of MC's Basil Housewright and Khanh Tran, the 
house enjoyed video skits prepared by each individual class and a talent show 
featuring juggling, improv, guitar, comedic impressions, and much more!  Friendly 
competition resulted in John Paul Ellwanger and Luke Parmenter winning the 
cornhole tournament, the 1st year pre-theologian class taking top prize for directing 
the best video skit, and Christian Cimorelli being crowned as most talented for his 
stellar guitar performance. 

The theme of the night was "memes," with many of the seminarians dressing as 
their favorite internet meme for a fun night of fraternity with their brothers. 

For more photos of the seminarians, go their Facebook page. 
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Year-end Giving Reminder 

If you are considering a year-end gift to 
Holy Trinity Seminary, please note the 
following IRS guidelines to ensure that 
your gift qualifies as a charitable 
deduction for 2022: 

 

Checks must be dated on or before December 31, 2022, and delivered in-person or 
postmarked on or before December 31, 2022 to: Holy Trinity Seminary, 3131 Vince 
Hagan Dr, Irving, TX 75062. 

 

Online credit card gifts must be received by 11:59 PM on December 31, 2022. 

 

Stock gifts should be initiated by Friday, December 16, 2022 to allow sufficient time 
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for processing prior to year-end. Contact Sylvia Najera at 
snajera@holytrinityseminary.org for stock transfer instructions. 

  

Thank you for considering a gift to Holy Trinity Seminary. 
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